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Rebels Newsletter 
ATTENTION AP STUDENTS! 
 
If you want to register to write the AP exam that corresponds to the AP course you are 
currently taking at Burnaby South Secondary, please do the following two things. 
 
1. Register in your AP classroom class with your JOIN CODE. 
2. Pay online through school cash online.  The payment info is now live on school 
            cash online. 

 
The deadline to complete these two steps is Thursday, November 2, 2023 at 11:59 pm.   
If you have any questions about paying for AP exams, please see Mr. Lee in Room A139 at Lunch or send him an e-
mail. 
 

 
Attention Grade 12s:  Literacy 12 Assessment 
 

Grade 12s need to write the Literacy 12 Assessment in order to 
graduate.  This assessment is happening on Nov 1st and 2nd, 2023 and only for Grade 12 students.   All grade 12 
students required to take this assessment should have received a personalized letter given out in their English 12 class 
detailing their date, time and location of the Literacy 12 assessment.  If you didn't receive this letter, please go to 
computer lab B119 or B213 to see the list of students writing the assessment.  If you have any questions about this, 
please contact Mr. Goeson, Vice Principal. 

 
 

  



 

 

“Education is the most powerful weapon you can use to change the world.” — BB King 

 
Website: 
https://south.burnabyschools.ca/   

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
 

Attention all cadets! 
We need your help! Are you 
currently an air, sea, or army 
cadet? Do you want to 
participate in this year's 
Remembrance Day 
assemblies? Do you want to 
collect volunteer hours and 

represent your corps or squadron on this very important 
day? Please sign up at the main office by November 1st. 
Do you have questions? Please talk to Ms. Kuang or 
Ms. Wilson. 

Canadian Open Mathematics Challenge (COMC) 
will be held on Thursday, October 26th in the 
Library.  For more information, please see Mr. 
Marzouk in A207. 
 

Hey Grade 12’s! 
Burnaby South is happy 
to be hosting Simon 
Fraser University (SFU) 
THIS Friday, October 
27th in the Multi-

Purpose Room at 11am  
 

1. The SFU Presenter will provide important 
information on the Universities Programs, 
Campus Life and Admission Requirements.   

2. This is an excellent opportunity for all of you to 
get all of your questions answered right away! 

 
 This is the ONLY time they will be here this year!! 

 
If you would like to attend, please come to Student 
Services to grab an Admission Slip to provide your 
Teachers, asking for permission to leave their class to 
attend the presentation.  
 
Please also arrive at the Multi-Purpose Room THIS 
Friday by 11am.  Good Luck! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday, October 26th – Canadian Open 
Mathematics Challenge (COMC) Contest in the 
Library 
 
Friday, October 27th – SFU Presentation, MPR, 
11:00 am 
 
Tuesday, October 31st – Last day to purchase 
Yearbook at Early Bird price 
 
Wednesday, November 1st – US 
Colleges/Universities deadline to apply for early 
acceptance 
 
Thursday, November 2nd – Parent/Teacher 
Interviews – Early Dismissal (12:05 pm) 
 
Friday, November 3rd – Student Early Dismissal – 
1:56 pm 
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